
 

 
"Ellen Van Dyke" 
<vandyke.5@sbcglobal
.net>  

01/11/2008 07:03 AM 

Please respond to 
"Ellen Van Dyke" 

<vandyke.5@sbcglobal.net> 

  

 
To <bosone@co.el-dorado.ca.us> 

cc  

Subject Serrano Village M4 

 
  

  
 
 
Dear Supervisor Dupray: 

  
Have you received our letters (Dec.17 and Jan.7) regarding Village M?   I don't believe the 
Planning Commission would have approved this project if they had been given this information. 
The state requirements for noticing are clear, and they were not met for the Planning Commission 
meeting.  We don't understand how this project can still be on the agenda for Board hearing on 
Tuesday. 

  
We met with Mel Pabalinas on Wednesday, and he really couldn't answer our questions.  He 
deferred to Gina, who has not been available (I understand; we are all very busy).  We haven't 
had access to the file yet, and it may not be available prior to Tuesday.  Isn't this what the 
Planning Commission review period is for?   We had agreed to meet with Andrea Howard (the 
applicant) after getting our info from the county, but we haven't been able to even see the file as 
of this point. 

  
In case you don't recall, I work for the county as well and can be reached at extension -3631, if 
you have any information for us.  We are pretty frustrated, and would so appreciate any help you 
can give us in extending the review period.  Planning Services needs time to do their homework 
as well. 

  
Thank you- 
Ellen Van Dyke 

 


